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EDITORIAL

This 4issue marks the conclusion of the fourth yean
0§ production of "The Aboriginal Child at School".

The idea of the Jouwwmal was concedlved at the 1971
National Workshop on Aboniginal Education. I1& was felt
that a fowwmal such as this could do much fo aid classroom
teachens to develop monre effective educational proghams 4on
thein Aboriginal pupils, primarily through sharning with each
other across Australia thein insights and thein successes,
Through the pages o4 the Jouwwnal we have tried also To baing
you Aboriginal insights, views and advice.

The Journal seems well established and Lt would
seem that many people throughout Austrhalia believe that Lits
production showld continue,

To this point, the Zotal costs of the production and
distrnibution of the Jowwmal have been met by the Australian
Department of Aborniginal Affairs. 1 believe it is time that
we moved now o a subscription basis. 1t seems fo me, now
that the Jowwal has established itself, its production should
no Longen be completely undern-wriitten by public means, even
though the Australian Department of Aboriginal Agfains has
expressed a wish to maintain residual funding.

1 propose, therefore, as grom the beginning of
Volume 5 (Volume 5 No.1 will be produced and distrnibuted in
Februany 1977) zo charge an annual subscaiption of $10 gor
the f§ive issues of the Journal. Teacher Aldes may become
subsenibens through the payment of $5 per annum, Because o4
the willingness of the Australian Department 0§ Aboriginal
Affains to maintain a residual funding role, it would be
possible forn us to place on a gree membership List any pernson
who cannot meet the subscaiption cost.
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Enclosed with this issue 48 an Application fon
subscription., You will appreciate that at this stage we
have no Aidea how many people will wish fo continue fo hrecelve
the Jowwmal on a subscription basis, and therefore your EARLY
retwwm o4 the completed fonm, together with a cheque or
money orndern would gacilitate our gorwarnd planning for next
year and be much appreciated.

As the end o4 this aschool yean approaches, 1 would
be gratedul if those of you who 4eel that you have been able,
thhough a particulan practice or progham, to enhance the
Learning of your Aboriginal pupils, would put pen to paper and
Let us, through this Journal, communicate your success to yourn
colleagues elsewhere in Australia.

My verny best wishes to you and your students for a
pleasant vacation.

All correspondence should be addressed to:

The Editor,

The Aboriginal Child at School,

Schonell Educational Research Centre,
University of Queensland, St. Lucia. 4067
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